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Staff training

Seven local teens from Winnipeg joined us this summer
to minister to inner city families! Camping together at St.
Malo, worshipping, praying, and practicing ministry tools
brought us close together as a team! One memorable
night included a severe rain shower that meant we all
packed into our 24 passenger bus, where we worshipped
and shared testimonies while it rained and poured
outside. We were all a little damp, but our hearts

were full!

Overnight camping

Middle schoolers, teens, and families joined us at St. Malo
for some tenting fun! We loved eating and laughing
together. We loved how God moved in campfire chapel

and ministry times, and are so grateful for His Presence
with us! We are also grateful to Wilderland Adventure
Company for making these trips happen.
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We are so grateful for the donations and prayers that
made this summer possible! We were able to bring kids
from elementary to high school out of the city on some
great adventures, including Oak Hammock Marsh, Bird’s
Hill, Deer Meadow Farm, Morning Sound Farm, St Malo,
and more!

Family Beach Days

We had such a blast with families at Bird’s Hill Beach, or
when it rained: the pool. It was an amazing time for
parents and guardians to connect with their kids, playing
games, eating, building sandcastles, on the playground, or
swimming. As some of our families have no
transportation options outside of taxis and taxi
alternatives, we know they were blessed by a day at the



COMING UP...

A NEW SEASON AT LBE!

LUNCH CLUB

Every Thursday LBE will open its doors to middle school and high school
students for a Gospel presentation, meal, and fellowship/connection
time with LBE staff and volunteers.

MORE DROP IN TIMES OVER THE LUNCH HOUR

We are situated right by General Wolfe Jr High School and we will be
building on the relationships created last year through our Lunch Club
program with the students there and from surrounding schools.

AFTER SCHOOL DROP IN

We are opening our doors on Tuesdays and Thursdays between
3:30-5:00pm to provide a safe and supportive after school option for
students where they can complete homework and hang out.

TEEN NIGHTS

Grades 7-12 program nights will run bi-weekly on Wednesdays.

PLEASE CALL 204-786-8667 OR EMAIL
OFFICE@LIVINGBIBLEEXPLORERS.COM.

ONLINE VOLUNTEER FORM

www_livingbibleexplorers.com under the “Join Us” tab.

/22 VOLUNTEER INFO NIGHT \

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20
600 BURNELL STREET
7:00PM

LBE is looking for Jesus-loving individuals to serve the
youth and families of Winnipeg's West End.

FAMILY RETREAT AND CHRISTMAS PARTY O

Details TBA Q Q
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED \ ~
TUESDAYS/THURSDAYS Gﬂb‘ =

> Come hang out with students during our After-School Drop-In from
3:30-5:00pm.

WEDNESDAYS

> Looking for awesome, committed volunteers to build relationships
with our teens bi-weekly from 6:00-10:00pm.

and Best Wishes to
Shannon Neufeld

’

Shannon came on staff in October 2018 as the
Director of Children’s Programs. She served
faithfully in all of LBE’s programs and events,

THURSDAYS

> Calling all cooks! Can you help prepare a meal for 50-90 students?
> Passion for baking? Your sweet treats are so very welcome!

> Help serve food for our Lunch Club between 12:20-1:20pm (or come
hang out with students at our Drop-In between 3:30-5:00pm).

After praying and discerning the role of LBE in the West End with our

acting as a driver, chef, graphic designer, volunteer
coordinator, custodian, and youth leader. She also
lent a hand in marketing, communications, and
LBE’s website, and filled in the leadership gap
during LBE’s search for an Executive Director (still
ongoing). She considers it an honor to have
worked with co-missionaries and staff Miranda

current staffing, we are excitedly moving forward in a way that we feel
the Lord guiding LBE. With this, we have made the difficult decision to
cut our evening programming with grades |-6 as we feel God is leading
us to focus more of our time and energy on our grades 7-12 students this
year. Please continue to pray with us for more staff,

including a children’s pastor.

Rusere and Ashley Ginter,
as well as countless
amazing volunteers, and
to have served the
children and families in
Winnipeg'’s inner city.
Shannon recently moved
to California to be trained
¥ as arevivalist.
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